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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 4th April 2019  

Dinner Money 
As of Monday of this week, Caerphilly County Borough Council increased the cost of school dinners by 10p.  The cost of 
your child’s dinner is now £2.10 a day (£10.50 a week).  Please can dinner monies be sent in on a Monday morning 
wherever possible, in an envelope marked dinner money, along with your child’s name and class.  All cheques for dinners 
should be made payable to Caerphilly County Borough Council. 
 

Reception Intake 
We currently still have space for pupils in our Reception classes for September’s intake.  Although the date for applying 
has passed, and we are aware that those who have applied have yet to have confirmation of their place, we have been 
advised that we still have space within our Reception intake.  If you, or someone you know, has yet to apply, please do so 
as soon as possible. 
 
PE 
A large number of pupils have been coming down to ‘first aid’ to ask for plasters to cover their earrings for PE.  
Obviously the plasters we have in school are for ‘first aid’ use.  If your child wears earrings to school, and is unable to 
take them out for PE, can you please send plasters in to allow your child to cover them.  Staff are unable to remove or 
put in earrings for your child. 
 
Easter Dinner Menu 
There is a special Easter menu being served on Friday 12th April 2019.  Your child will bring home a copy of the menu 
next week. 
 
Parent Governor Vacancy 

A quick reminder that all Parent Governor ballot papers must be in by 4pm tomorrow, Friday 5th April 2019. 

 

Mother’s Day Gifts 

We would like to thank the PTA for the wonderful job of selling Mother’s Day gifts at the school.  We hope that you 
enjoyed the gifts brought home by your child. 
 
Terracycle Competiton 
Your child should have brought home a leaflet outlining the TerraCycle and Garnier competition.  The winning school 
will be able to win a recycled playground makeover worth £10,000.  We are also still collecting crisp packets, bread bags 
etc. 
 
Non-Uniform 

Friday 12th April, last day of term, is a non-uniform day.  The school council has suggested a donation of £1 per 

family. 

 

Easter Break 

The last day of school before the Easter break is Friday 12th April.  School will reopen on Monday 29th April 2019. 

 


